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TITLE 816 BOARD OF BARBER EXAMINERS

Proposed Rule
LSA Document #02-320

DIGEST

Amends 816 IAC 1-3-1 to revise the fees collected for the examination of an applicant to practice as a barber and to revise the
fee for the issuance of an initial four year license to practice barbering by an applicant applying on the basis of reciprocity. Effective
30 days after filing with the secretary of state.

816 IAC 1-3-1

SECTION 1. 816 IAC 1-3-1 IS AMENDED TO READ AS FOLLOWS:

816 IAC 1-3-1 Fees
Authority: IC 25-7-5-14; IC 25-7-5-15; IC 25-1-8-2
Affected: IC 25-7-6-1; IC 25-7-11-5

Sec. 1. The following fees shall be collected:
(1) For the examination of an applicant to practice as a barber, thirty fifty dollars ($30). ($50).
(2) For the issuance of an initial four (4) year license to practice barbering by an applicant applying on the basis of reciprocity,
fifty one hundred dollars ($50). ($100).

(Board of Barber Examiners; 816 IAC 1-3-1; filed Feb 20, 1986, 3:00 p.m.: 9 IR 1660; filed Jan 20, 1993, 4:00 p.m.: 16 IR 1511;
filed Jun 14, 1996, 3:00 p.m.: 19 IR 3098; readopted filed Jun 22, 2001, 8:59 a.m.: 24 IR 3823)

Notice of Public Hearing

Under IC 4-22-2-24, notice is hereby given that on April 21, 2003 at 9:15 a.m., at the Indiana Government Center-South, 402
West Washington Street, Conference Center Room D, Indianapolis, Indiana the Board of Barber Examiners will hold a public
hearing on proposed amendments to revise the fees collected for the examination of an applicant to practice as a barber and to
revise the fee collected for the issuance of an initial four year license to practice barbering by an applicant applying on the basis
of reciprocity. Copies of these rules are now on file at the Indiana Government Center-South, 302 West Washington Street, Room
E012 and Legislative Services Agency, One North Capitol, Suite 325, Indianapolis, Indiana and are open for public inspection.

Gerald H. Quigley
Executive Director
Indiana Professional Licensing Agency


